

Greenvale School Waters Road Catford SE6 1UF

Headteacher: Lynne Haines

Deputy Headteacher: Elizabeth Smith

Tel: 0208 465 0740

Email: admin@greenvaleschool.co.uk Website: greenvale.lewisham.sch.uk

Dear parents/carers,

Temporary Medication

If your son/daughter needs to take temporary medication in school, a form must be filled out giving parental consent. The medicine must be supplied in its' original container with a printed pharmacy label attached, which states the child's name, date of birth, medication name, dose and time to be given. The medication must also be provided with the expiry date.

The form can be obtained from either the school office or our website under Parents, Communities & Partners, Parental consent forms and should be returned to the school office once completed.

If you have any queries concerning the form, please contact the nursing staff at Greenvale.

Yours sincerely

Lynne traines

Lynne Haines Headteacher











